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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan Charles, Dom Tarzia, 

Mike Sabat and Joe McMullen. 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the September 2024 meeting was read by Mike 

Wyckoff. Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for the club. Motion was made and 

Treasurer’s Report was approved.  

 

Membership Report: 8 Board of Directors, 17 Reduced Rate Members and 299 Social 

Members for a total of 324 out of the 350 limit. There are 39 Life Members, 3 Honorary 

and 4 Jr. for an additional 46 with total of 370. There are three new member application 

that will be processed in November. 

 

Mike Tyler discussed the progress of surveying and consolidating the properties. 

Surveying is mostly done, and paperwork is being completed in preparation for Raccoon 

and Potter Townships planning board reviews. 

 

Mike Sabat reported County League news: 

 Raffles to benefit County League Summer Camp are being done 

 Mentor hunts are being held at Brady’s Run Park 

 Turkey Shoots are being done by various clubs 

 He has pictures from the Midland Youth Field day and the Summer Camp 

For more information, contact him at gvsc101@gmail.com 

 

Dan Charles discussed Youth Shooting. For the first three sessions, there have been four 

children total. Future sessions may be cancelled. There is no cost to the youth and the 

rifles and ammunition are provided by the club. Dates for the activity are the 1st and 3 

Saturdays of the month through December. Reminder emails will go out on the Tuesday 

and Saturday before the event. 

 

Youth Archery will be starting in January, 2025 and will be on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays 

of the month through May. 

 

For the Indoor Range, two wood strips separating the lanes required replacement. One 

was split by a brass bullet that lodged in the wood. Members are reminded to use lead 

ball only in the Indoor Range. Notices are posted. 

 

Mike Wyckoff reported that the club is at the end of our three year contract with 

Cincinnati Insurance who provided property liability and directors policies. He will get a 

quote for a new three year policy.  
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Dan Charles submitted a bill for fasteners to repair the bridge going to the 200 yard 

range. Motion was made and approved to pay the bill. 

 

Smallbore Rifle League has started. Shooting is done at the club on Wednesday night and 

targets are sent in for scoring. If interested, contact Mike Sabat at gvsc101@gmail.com 

 

Christmas Party flyers will go out in November.  

 

Fall Festival will be this Saturday, October 12, 2024. Ten adults and twelve children are 

signed up. 

 

Dan Charles will contact Bill O’Brian about putting limestone on Pistol Ranges #2 and 

#3 so they will have a smoother surface. 

 

Work day Items: 

- Putting chemicals in lake to kill cattails 

- Replacing fasteners on bridge going to 200 yard range  

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:28 PM. 
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